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DATE

TO:

FROM

MEMORANDUM

October 22.2024

All MCN Employees

Yolanda Lewis, Office of Child Care Direct
\-/

The Muscogee (Creek) Nation Office of Child Care Administrative Staff is hosting the 2024
Cultural Day Event with the JOM office at the Omniplex on Wednesday, October 23, 2024, frcm
7AM to 3PM.

During this closure, all calls will be forwarded to the front desk at extension 7680, where they will
be promptly answered upon our return.

ln case of an emergency, contact Yolanda Lewis, Office of Child Care Director at 918-759-7894.
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